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Happy New Year!  
"When Jesus spoke again to the people, he said, 'I am the light of the world.  Whoever 
follows me will never walk in darkness, but will have the light of life.'"  John 8:12
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PRIORITY Registration for Summer 2022 & School Year 2022 - 2023
We will send home the Registration Form for School Year 2022 - 2023 along with 
Registration for Summer Camps 2022 the first week in January.  We will be a slight increase 
in our tuition.  Your children and siblings have priority registration.  Please get your forms in 
before the deadlines.  Take advantage of the priority.  After the deadline, we will start 
contacting those on our waiting list to enroll. Please don't miss out on your priority.  Your 
spot is NOT SECURE without the Registration Form and the fees attached.  Bring to the 
check-in tables.

Registration Forms for School Year 2022-2023 are due by January 21st. 
Registration Forms for Summer 2022 are due by April 13th.

Did you get out to see all the beautiful lights up at Christmas time?  You may have added to the 
beauty. But most people will take the lights down and pack them away until next Christmas.  Jesus is 
called the Light of the World.  His light will never go out.  In 2022, I pray that you and your family will 
renew your hope and faith in the Light that never goes out - Jesus!

What will Preschool be like next school year?  
When the pandemic first hit us, we had no idea we would still be operating preschool in 
Response to COVID-19 in 2022.  Actually we thought we wouldn't even be operating preschool 
in response to COVID-19 in 2021.  But here we still are.  It has been hard for sure to operate a 
preschool during these times.  But as a staff, we have actually loved some of the changes we 
have made!  We will continue to learn and grow.  We will continue to adjust to guidelines to 
bring you a safe Preschool without jeopardizing our quality.  We have attached a short survey to 
hear from you how we have been doing operating during the pandemic.  There may be things 
we can change to better serve you.  Some things we cannot change due to guidelines we have 
in operating a preschool licensed by the State of California.  If you would like to fill out the 
survey, bring it to the check in area.  Thank you!  As we head into 2022 and look ahead to next 
school year, I can assure you that we will continue to Shine for Jesus and be the best preschool 
we can be.  So far as we know now, next school year may look much like this school year. 


